
Mrs. Artemis Kar gheusian 
240 Central Park South 
New York, New York 10019 

D.ar Mrs. Karagh usian: 

February 28, 1980 

We are deeply appreciative of your thoughtful­
ness and generosity in donating the following va.­
uable printed bo ks to Saint Vartan Armenian Cathedral 
r-iuseum: 

Praxer Book, printed in Constantinople in 1891 
in the Armenian language 

Psalm Book, printed in Venice, in 1853, in the 
Armenian language 

These two old and rare books will be cheristed 
additions to our athedral Museum where they may be 
seen and appreciated by all. 

Thank you for your kindness, an for the vision 
you share with us in establishing this ~1useum. 

vv 

Prayerfully, 

Father Khajag Barsamian 
Canon Sacrist 


